
July 29, 2020 
 
To All Connected to Liberty Union-Thurston Schools, 
 

It is hard to believe that it is almost August! Liberty Union-Thurston Local Schools have 
been busy all summer planning for the reopening of school. The school board approved the 
Reset, Restart, Reopening Plan on July 22nd. The plan flexes as the Ohio Public Health Alert 
System changes. The chart below provides a brief overview of the plan.  

Currently, the school district is preparing to return to school with 100% remote learning 
for all students -- ​Public Health Alert System Level 3 Color Red and Liberty Union Schools Tier 
3.   

More information regarding the first week of remote learning, which begins August 12th, 
will be forthcoming.  
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+++++++++++++++++ PREVIOUSLY POSTED INFORMATION ++++++++++++++++ 
 
FOOD SERVICE INFORMATION 
 

The Monday, August 3rd food pick up will be the last 7 day meal service pickup at no 
charge. On Monday, August 10th food pick up will be for 2 days at no charge.  

Wednesday, August 12th is the first day of school. On this date, only Liberty Union 
students will be able to receive food service.  Any meals picked up by Liberty Union remote 



learners starting August 12th will be charged according to the students meal status...free, 
reduced, or paid. Food pick up will be available each Monday as long as remote learning is 
taking place.  
 

Please email or text Jan Friedrich if you plan to pick up food each week moving forward.  
jan.friedrich@libertyunion.org​ or 614-579-8807. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Liberty Union-Thurston Local School District 

mailto:jan.friedrich@libertyunion.org

